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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 17-076-A

TO : DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND HEADS OF UNITS

FROM : EMANGELINE C. OR, Ph.D.
Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs se

SUBJECT :2017-2018 SEARCA Regicnal Professorial Chair Grants

DATE - 19 January 2018

This supercedes Memorandum No. OVCAA-ECA 17-076 regarding application to the
SEARCA Regional Professorial Chair Grants for 2017-2018.

The grants are open to the following applicants: those who are not awardees of the
SEARCA Regional Professorial Chair Grants in the past five years.

Submission of nominations to OVCAA is on or before February 15, 2018.

Thank you.



